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CARLI Counts Update 

Prepared for the March 6, 2020, Board of Directors Meeting 
 

Cohort Two, in-person session one, began with a Mentor Orientation Program, February 17-18, 2020, held at the 
CARLI Office. The University of Washington’s Beck Tench, CARLI Counts mentor coach, led the seven mentors through 
a wonderful program about facilitation and building team cohesiveness. All mentors in Cohort Two participated in Cohort 
One. Beck worked with the group to help identify skills that they valued last year in their own mentors. 
 
 

 
 
 
University of Illinois System Executive Vice President and Vice President for Academic Affairs Barbara Wilson greeted 
thirty-six team members and 7 mentors to the first in-person session of CARLI Counts, Cohort Two, on February 18-20, 
2020. The program started Arrival Day, February 18, with team-building activities and an arrival dinner at Papa Del’s 
Pizza Factory. Attendees were divided into seven teams.  
 

Day One, February 19, participants were greeted 
by Sarah M. Zehr, Assistant Vice President for 
Academic Affairs, University of Illinois System; 
and Tammy Kuhn-Schnell, Dean of the Library, 
Lincoln Land Community College, and CARLI 
Board Chair. Subject matter expert Lisa 
Hinchliffe, University of Illinois at Urbana-
Champaign Library, familiarized participants with 

assessment basics and concepts; they also heard from Dennis Krieb, Lewis and 
Clark Community College, who talked about real-world application of the concepts. Team 
development time also played a big part in Day One’s agenda. Beck Tench gave a presentation on learning and how to be 
comfortable with the discomfort that can come from learning new things. 
 

Day Two, February 20, was more great work on their individual 
projects and a great alumni panel. Teamwork was knit throughout 
the program; CARLI Counts evaluator Karen Brown, Dominican 
University School of Information Studies, talked to participants 
about their feedback 
from February 19 
and how she will 
evaluate the project 
with their help. 
 

 
 

Cohort One Alumni Panel 
Teams using visual aids to describe their projects 
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